
“Uzbekistan Airways” reports a temporary suspension of regular flights to Tokyo and Rome from March 1, 2020
due to coronavirus outbreaks in Japan and Italy and in order to prevent the spread of the virus in Uzbekistan.

We recall that, jointly with the Ministry of Health of Uzbekistan, increased security measures have been
introduced on all airline flights, including sanitary and quarantine measures and medical and sanitary control of
persons crossing the state border of Uzbekistan.
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